
LIFTING LEADERS
WHERE LEARNING INFORMS AND INSPIRES LEADERSHIP

So you might want to consider transitioning to the position of
Treasurer?

This will be an informative overview to help you
decide if you want to pursue this career path...

When: Monday, October 17, 2022
Time: 3:30pm-5:30pm

Where: Summit ESC, 420
Washington Ave, Cuyahoga Falls,

OH 44221
or Via Zoom

Cost: $25 (includes resources)
Online Registration:

www.SummitESC.org*

Facilitated by: Tom Morehouse, Treasurer, Woodridge Local Schools
Information: Dr. Christina Dinklocker - TinaD@summitesc.org
Registration Questions: Anna Eland - AnnaE@summitesc.org

*Registration must be paid prior to the meeting. We plan our
programming based on your registration. No refunds will be issued if

you do not attend the session.

Presented by: 
Terry Armstrong, Treasurer,

Newton Falls Exempted
Village School District

Terry Armstrong took a "Long and Winding Road" as
the path to School Treasurer. Following working in
the private sector and local government for fifteen

years, Terry followed his dream of becoming a Social
Studies Teacher. This led to an opportunity to

become High School Principal and later served six
years as Lordstown Local Schools Superintendent.



While at Lordstown Local Schools, Terry became
active in advocating for school funding reform,

ultimately leading to moving to the financial side of
school governance and became a School Treasurer.
He just began his third year as a School Treasurer

having served in Boardman Local Schools and
presently at Newton Falls. Terry and his family live in
Warren, Ohio and recently published a book with is

daughter Moira chronicling their travels seeing classic
rock concerts (Aerosmith to ZZ top: a Dad and

Daughter's Rock and Roll Journey).


